
Toys can be dropped off in our “Toy Box” located in the main hall.   
The last day to donate will be Wednesday December 4th 

Dear Harrison Community Member,                                                                                                             
 

For more than a decade, The Harrison Holiday Project has given gifts to Harrison families in 

need.  This initiative, which was created to spread holiday cheer to families in Harrison, West 

Harrison and Purchase, and has become the ‘feel-good’ project of the year.  Everyone likes to 

feel special during the holiday season, no matter his or her age. 
 

The Department of Community Services supports residents in need from children to seniors 

throughout the year and assists us in identifying residents to include in the Harrison Holiday 

Project.  Through your generosity, we have been able to give something special to each member 

of over 150 families during the holiday season.   
 

In support of the Harrison Holiday Project The Purchase Community House will be 

accepting toys for boys and girls from infants to teens. Please when donating; make 

sure that the toy is NEW and unwrapped. 
 

This is the perfect time of year to focus on giving rather than receiving. Please become involved in 
the Harrison Holiday Project and demonstrate why it truly is great to live in Harrison by helping 
your neighbors feel the joy of this year’s holiday season.  
 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact us via email at theharrisonholidayproject@gmail.com or 
send mail to The Harrison Holiday Project, P.O. Box 47, Harrison, NY 10528. 
 
 

With Much Gratitude, 
Jenny Schenk & Toni Braiotta 

The Purchase Community House Supports 
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